December 2, 2011

Dear Parents,
Your child was chosen by his/her teachers to participate in the first “Mrs. Paal’s Pals” group at West Liberty Elementary.  He/she will participate in fun projects and become a special pal to one of the students in my classroom.  

Mrs. Paal’s Pals will meet one period per month.  Each student will have a special pal who they will play games with, help with special art projects, or assist with simple cooking projects.  

Please sign and return the slip below giving your child permission to participate in the program.  Feel free to call me at xxx-xxx-xxxx if you have any questions. 

Sincerely,

Mrs. Cindy Paal

Return this slip to Mrs. Paal (room 105) by Tuesday, December 6, 2011.
___________________________ has my permission to participate in Mrs. Paal’s Pals program during the 2011-12 school year.

________________________________

Parent Signature
